
 

 

HARP Expands: Sunburst Performs In New York Schools 
 
Alice Cheney 
February 1976 
 

 
Photo date and location unknown 

 

Sunburst, the Unification Church musical performing group, will give a series of Bicentennial "American 

Family of Music" shows in New York City high schools in the next three months. 

 

"The schools are grabbing at the chance," says Alice Cheney, advisor to HARP (High School Association 

for the Research of Principles). Alice has also been visiting high school classes or youth organizations to 

explain the goals of the Unification Church. The high-school age church members have held two weekend 

workshops recently. Four guests attended a two-day workshop at Belvedere on December 13-14, and are 

now active in HARP. Ten new guests were expected for the January 30-February 1 workshop held in 

Hempstead, Long Island. 

 

"Our members are meeting many high school students now," Alice says. "Something seems to be catching 

fire among high school youth. Excitement is growing." HARP also celebrated its first anniversary on 

January 21. Mr. Neil A. Salonen, president of the Unification Church of America, spoke at the 

celebration. 

 

 

 


